
Question On Notice No. 6097 asked in the Legislative Council on 1 April 2008 by Hon Giz 
Watson  
 
Question Directed to the: Minister for Local Government representing the Minister for 
Indigenous Affairs 
Minister responding: Hon M.H. Roberts 
Parliament: 37 Session: 1  

 
 
Question 
I refer to the letter sent to the Premier on 2 January 2008 from Mr Wilfred Hicks of the Wong-goo-
tt-oo and forwarded to the Minister for action, and I ask -  
(1) Is the Minister in receipt of this letter?  

(2) Has the Minister responded to this letter?  

(3) If yes to (2), will the Minister table a copy of her response, and indicate on what day she 
responded?  

(4) If no to (2), why not?  

(5) If no to (2), when can Mr Wilfred Hicks of the Wong-goo-tt-oo expect a response?  

 
 
(1) Yes 
 
(2) Yes 
 
(3) Yes. The date of the response is 21 April 2008. See Tabled Paper No.: 
 
(4) N/A 
 
(5) N/A 

 




